Little Bees Children Self Help Group

P.O. Box 68933, Juja Road – 00622 Nairobi

Mobile: 0722 455222

E-mail: slittlebees@yahoo.com

Date: 7th July 2009

FRIENDS OF AFRICA

FROM MARION – TO SPONSOR BRYN HILDER

Dear Sponsor Bryn Hilder,

RE: DAP REPORTS FROM MAY – JULY 2009 

Thank you very much for great steps that have taken place during the sickness of Little Bees Children, thank you for hospital bill donation for hospital.

Marion Atieno was affected when her friend died, she has many questions to ask me; where did our friends went to? Will they come back? Will they join us in our classes? Such questions have given these children worries. They need to be loved, cared and given many gifts and presents to make them forget. 

I wish I would buy them all new T-shirts and shorts, hire a bus and take them to the orphanage to see animals. I think when they come back they will talk over what they saw, as lion, giraffe, tortoise, water, river, monkeys, means changing of environment to make them have new stories more than talking over their friends death.

I am taking care of Marion. She talks over you, she loves you very much, but Bryn Hilder lets think about these children to make them happy and forget the dead pupils.  

Thank you. 

Yours sincerely, 

Mama Lucy Odipo. 

